
 
 

 
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

 

Date: 14th April 2021                               Circular No:175/YIS/AS/20-21/175 
 
 

 

Dear parents, 
 

SUB : POSTPONEMENT OF GRADE XII CBSE BOARD EXAMINATION 2020-21 
 
 

Kindly be informed that as per CBSE Notification No.CBSE/CE/Exam.2021 dated 14th April 2021, the Board 

Exams for Grade XII to be held from 4th May to 8th June 2021 have been postponed. The exams will be 

held hereafter. This is in view of the current situation of COVID-19 pandemic & school closures, and also 

taking into account the safety and well-being of the students. 

The situation will be reviewed on 1st June 2021 by the Board, and details will be shared subsequently. As 

per the Notification, a notice of atleast 15 days will be given before the start of the examinations.  
 

 

 

Regards, 
 
  
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal        
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